VanPaﬁen, Stacey (MPCA)

From: _ Terry Sieck <tsieck@gl-ec.com>

Sent: : Tuesday, July 31, 2012 8:55 AM

To: VanPatten, Stacey (MPCA)

Subject: . RE: South Central Grain & Energy Redevelopment— L#17141
Attachments: RE: Renville County Landfill-Contaminated Soil Revision
Categories: "~ Important

Stacy, ’

I do not recall receiving that earlier email and | apologize for that. The disposal of the excavated soils at the SCGE
Redevelopment site in Hector have been disposed of for use as daily cover at the Renville County Landfill. The soil was
disposed of in the Fall of 2011. Soil disposal was approved by Anthony Bello in the email attached. If any addltlonal
mformatlon or reporting |s needed please let me know.

Thanks, ‘ -

Terry Sieck

Project Manager . ‘
Glacial Lakes Environmental Consultmg, Inc. . -
320-905-6070 cell '
320-235-8370 office

GLACIAL LAKES

ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTING; INC.

. From: VanPatten, Stacey (MPCA) [mailto:stacey.vanpatten@state.mn.us] ‘

Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 11:49 AM o h
To: Terry Sieck - 4
Subject: South Central Grain & Energy Redevelopment— L#17141

Terry-

.On April 24, 2009, the MPCA Petroleum Brownfield Program (PBP) approved response action plan for managing
petroleum impacted soils and/or ground water during construction for a grain storage bin at the above referenced
site. This was in addition to soil being managed for the open leaksite. We also sent a letter on May 20, 2012 asking fora -

“status report regarding the development. As of today’s date we have not received any information regarding the
development status. Please provide a status regarding the proposed development within 10 days. If a response is not
received within 10 days, the PBP program will cancel the Brownfield request, and any previous actions related to this will
no longer be valid. » :

"Thank You-
Stacey Hendry-Van Patten
Project Leader
Petroleum Brownfields Program
Remediation Division
651-757-2425



